Gravel Road Committee

Minutes for 11/30/22 at Town Offices
Attendees: Harvey Clough, John Zannotti, John Kondos, Brad Roscoe
and Fran Shippee
Began at 10:10 a.m.
Minutes of 11/17/22 meeting- not available.
We did not receive any input from UNH Tech Center on gravel road
construction. Fran tried to reach the UNH stormwater resources group
w/out success, she will try again.
We discussed the Poocham Rd reconstruction done in 2004 by a
contractor w/ some Town support for $92K for 3000 feet.
We discussed the 2™ draft Gravel Road Committee Report by Harvey.
The priorities and budgetary estimates are OK, the need to observe
Atherton Hill Rd and pursue additional technical input should be
clarified.
Brad moved and John Z seconded a motion for John K and Harvey to
incorporate this input and reorganize as suggested and send a 3rd draft to
Tricia well before our next meeting. It was approved.
Next Meeting 12/8 at 10 AM To finalize and sign report to Selectboard.
11:05 Adjourned, motion by John K, 2™ by Brad, approved.




